
TO PARENTS & STUDENTS 
FOR GRADES KINDERGARTEN THRU 12 

 

ALL NEGATIVE LUNCH BALANCES ARE TO BE PAID IN 

FULL BY MONDAY MAY 14, 2018. 

 

FROM MAY 14, 2018 THRU MAY 24, 2018 

THERE WILL BE NO CHARGING ALLOWED. 

(THIS IS REQUIRED BY THE STATE) 
 

IF A STUDENT DOES NOT HAVE ENOUGH MONEY TO 

PURCHASE FOOD AFTER MAY 14TH, THE KITCHEN WILL 

OFFER A JAMMER OR CHEESE SANDWICH WITH MILK. 

 

PLEASE PLAN AHEAD TO MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD HAS 

ENOUGH MONEY TO PURCHASE BREAKFAST & OR LUNCH 

FOR THE REST OF THIS SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

THESE GUIDELINES FOR THE KITCHEN ARE ON THE 

CLINTON PRAIRIE WEBSITE. 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CHECK YOUR CHILD(REN’S) 

ACCOUNT BALANCE, PLEASE CALL 765-659-3305 EXT. 401. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

JILL POLLARD 

CLINTON PRAIRIE FOOD SERVICE DIRECTOR 
 

(IF THERE IS ANY MONEY LEFT IN YOUR CHILD’S 

ACCOUNT AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR, IT WILL 

REMAIN IN THAT ACCOUNT UNTIL THE NEXT SCHOOL 

YEAR RESUMES). 


